
The garden club is collecting UPC labels and plastic bottle caps 
 

UPC LABELS 
Through the Labels for Education program, FFGC can get a lot of "free stuff'' for Wekiva Youth Camp such as 

art, office, classroom, and sports supplies/equipment; computers; cameras; microphones; walkie-talkies; 

microscopes; and nature books.               http://www.ffgc.org/youth/images/labels_education.pdf 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please help by clipping the UPC code from participating products and bringing them to the monthly meetings.   

For more information, contact Twig Morris.  

The UPC code looks like this… 

Click for points awarded for all Participating Products           

              

 

BOTTLE CAPS 
 

Bonnie Wenham is collecting #5 polypropylene plastic 

bottle caps for “Caps of  Love” which will go towards 

helping the disabled by providing them with wheelchairs and 

service dogs.   

 

Please save caps from: 

 Threaded neck bottles (soda, juice, shampoo, 

detergent, aspirin, etc.) 

 Plastic Jar Lids (peanut butter, pickles, mayo, etc.) 

 Flip caps from tubes, personal care products & food 

product bottles (condiments) 

 Flexible snap-on lids (butter tub lids, yogurt cup lids, etc.) 

 

Contact Bonnie Wenham for additional information. 

http://www.labelsforeducation.com/About-the-Program
http://www.ffgc.org/youth/images/labels_education.pdf
mailto:merviek@comcast.net
http://www.labelsforeducation.com/Earn-Points/Participating-Products
mailto:bonnie1680@gmail.com

